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WEEK 10 TERM 4 

6 DECEMBER 2021 

MORUYA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

This week is our second last week for the school year and our final newsletter for the year. The 

last day for students is Thursday 16 December. I would like to acknowledge the tremendous 

achievements of all students this year. Despite the challenges we have been proud to see      

engaged learning, positive behaviour and resilience at school. Well done to everyone. Student 

reports will be sent home next week. Thank you to all staff for your dedication in the              

completion of assessments and reports this year while also ensuring that students academic 

and wellbeing needs have been met this term. This week we will formally recognise student 

achievement through class presentation assemblies and acknowledge our graduating Year 6 

class. Congratulations to all students receiving awards and a special congratulations to our Year 

6 students. We wish you all the very best for high school and look forward to hearing about 

your successes in the years to come. 

Student leaders 

I would like to acknowledge and thank our 2021 Student Leaders for their commitment to their 

leadership roles during a challenging year. Your contribution to our school this year is greatly 

appreciated. Last week Year 5 students nominated for student leader in 2022. Congratulations 

to the 2022 student leadership team. The leadership team for 2022 is: Leo, Alice W, Stuart, 

Kiera, Khia, Olivia, Fletcher, Teaq, Blake and Hannah. School Captains will be announced on 

Wednesday.  

Tuesday December 7 

Last week you should have received correspondence about the teachers’ strike on Tuesday. All 

teaching staff at our school are participating and as such there will be no classes or supervision 

for students on Tuesday. We thank you for your support. 

Canteen Upgrade 

We are fortunate to be receiving a Canteen upgrade funded by the NSW Department of         

Education. The inside of the canteen will be completely replaced providing us with an amazing 

new facility. The build is expected to take 12 weeks and will begin early next year. We will keep 

you updated in regards to what this means for our Term 1 canteen operations.  
 

On behalf of the staff at Moruya Public School I wish you and your families a safe, happy and 

relaxing holiday break. We look forward to welcoming children in years 1-6 back to school on 

Tuesday 1 February for a happy and successful year of learning. Kindergarten students will be 

advised of their transition and start date.  

Sarah Davis 



 OUR WEEKLY SUPER STARS  

PLATYPUS Pearl, Maverick, Ari, Belle 

KOALAS Kyah, Spencer, Taj, Georgia, Samara, Jack 

KOOKABURRAS Kade, Frankie, Caitlin, Jackson, Koa, Jett 

WARIGALS  

BROLGAS  

EAGLES Ruby, Izabella, Charlie, Mila 

DJUNGGA  

2/3P  

3O  

3/4PM Blake, Jailyn, Lachlan, Chanelle, Amelia, Sophie, Kamana, 

Laycee, Lachlan, Nate, Sheikh 

GUNGARA  

2/6H  

4/5C  

1/6DJ  

5M  

5/6H  

6A  

 

Jack R 

Inclusivity & Citizenship 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tune in to 2EAR FM or 107.5 to 

hear our leaders report each 

Monday at 12 noon!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celine, Joel, Jamaari, Bede, Alice Wi, 

Levi Co, Blake S, Lucas N, Sophie N, 

Cleo, Kahleal, Sienna, Maddison H, 

Jack R, Scarlett, Thorne, Eli, Grace, 

Jake L, Charli, Liam, Hayley M, Biruka,     

Ryan T, Charlie, Jack P, Georgia 

 

Mila, 

Tyler,  

Sophie, 

Tyler 

 

Charlie P, 

Ari,  

Maverick, 

Lachlan L 

 

Laycee 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 



   

 

 

 



Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 


